THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
AND SCIENCES
LAWRENCE
March 12, 1941

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dr. F. C. Allen Department of Physical Education University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

Just a note to beg your pardon for a mistake made in our office. On March 6, I wrote you about a confusion of grades in physical education given Miss Mary McNown last semester. Your instructors did not make any mistakes; instead, the error was made in our office in the copying of the grades.

I am very sorry for our mistake and apologize very humbly for accusing your folk when we were the guilty ones.

Sincerely yours,

Paul B. Lawson, Dean

PBL/blk